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November 20", 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation on behalf of Kern Pacific Construction
Company.

The present and past Managernent here at North of River Sanitary District has been very
satisfied with the quality of work and professionalism demonstrated by Kern Pacific on the
various projects that have been completed within the District. Furthermore we consider Kern
Pacific Construction Company to be one of the “top tier” companies specializing in underground
construction here in Bakersfield and Kern County.

Kern Pacific’s expertise in this field has been well demonstrated in many deep and large
diameter pipe sewer projects, manhole construction, working within “right of ways” and in “dig
and lay” pipeline projects requiring trench box utilization.

Therefore, without hesitation or qualification, I recommend Kern Pa01ﬁc Construction Co. for
consideration in any future underground construction project.

Sincerely,

WM

District Manager



